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Bloomfield Schools 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
In an effort to assist parents, guardians and caretakers, Bloomfield School District will 
be offering district-wide extended school year from June 1-21, 2021 for K-6th grade. 
This will allow students to make-up for lost learning time by adding 15 additional days. 
The teacher and schedule will remain the same with a focus on literacy and math. 
Thank you in advance for taking advantage of this exciting opportunity to support your 
child with additional learning time. This has already been approved by the school board 
and the school calendar reflects the change. Additional communication and information 
will be forthcoming. If you have pertinent questions, please contact your child’s school.   
 
Thank you.  
 


